Meetings Related to Development of Empowerment Village (February 1, 2008)

5/3/07 Erich Schwenker and Joe Thomae met with Alderman Zielinski to discuss supportive housing site at 6^{th} and Rosedale.

9/10/07 Carol Keen, Joe Thomae and Joan Lawrence met with Supervisor Marina Dimitrijevic to discuss supportive housing at 6th and Rosedale

9/12/07 Carol Keen and Erich Schwenker met with Rob Henken, Jim Hill and Jim Mathy and received county commitment to work on acquiring land for 6th and Rosedale

9/24/07 Carol Keen, Erich Schwenker, Joe Thomae met with Alderman Zielinski to discuss pursuing site at 6th and Rosedale

10/19/07 Carol Keen and Joe Thomae contacted Alderman Zielinski and discuss moving project to 200 W Oklahoma. Alderman refused considering site

Week of December 3, 2007

Carol Keen called Cheryl Nenn of Riverkeepers and discussed project and offered a meeting.

Carol Keen called twice Angie Torres of National Park Service. Angie declined offer for meeting

12/10/07 Carol Keen contacted Bill Horner, real estate manager for UMOS and discussed project

12/11/07 Carol Keen contacted Jim Martinez local real estate manager for UMOS and discussed project. Jim said he would try to attend meeting.

12/11/07 Public meeting with alderman, approximately 65 people were in attendance

12/14/07 Carol Keen, Erich Schwenker and Joan Lawrence met with Cheryl Nenn of Milwaukee River Keepers and Ann Brummitt of Protect Milwaukee River

12/19/07 Carol Keen and Joan Lawrence met with Neil White of Lincoln Village Business District and received their support

1/4/08 Carol Keen, Joan Lawrence, Erich Schwenker, Jeff Seider and Jeanne Lowry met with Bill Sell, Marybeth Driscoll from Groundwork Milwaukee. Discussed concerns with project and building location.

1/7/08 Carol Keen, Joan Lawrence and Erich Schwenker met with City of Milwaukee sponsored Southeast Planning Group at Bayview Community Center.

1/11/08 Carol Keen, Joan Lawrence, Erich Schwenker, Jeff Seider and Jeanne Lowry met with Cheryl Nenn of Milwaukee Riverkeepers, Bill Sell, and Marybeth Driscoll from Groundwork Milwaukee

1/17/08 Carol Keen, Joan Lawrence and Jennifer from Our Space met with Brian Peters and Diana Sullivan from Independence First.

1/28/08 Carol Keen sent Bill Sell an update on status of EV. Bill responded with his appreciation